
Attachment 

According to the announcement of the Hong Kong Communications 

Authority, if the current pre-paid SIM card users have not completed the 

real-name registration by the deadline of 23/2/2023, the phone number 

would no longer be used afterwards. If it affects the right to receive 

notices from the Bank and use banking services, please follow the 

relevant regulations. 


